
Response to PGA Press Release of 5/10/11 by Chris Walton,  
CEO of the 'parent' union representing pharmacists, APESMA,  
 
"This is a pathetic back down by an out of touch organization. The Guild has been dragged kicking 
and screaming to the decision and still will not take  responsibility. They describe their decision to 
enter the deal as one made in good faith. Good faith must now be code for a bag of coin." 
  
"The profession should never forget that the Guild was willing to trade on the good reputation of 
pharmacists for commercial gain. While the same people are in charge why would we ever trust 
them again. Any pretence that they represent the pharmacy profession is over". 
 


